
 

Kitsap Aircraft Radio Control Society 

Meeting Minutes 

July 12th, 2011 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Visitors: None. 
 
New Members: Larry Kindoll, Jeff Glanzman, Nathan Mann & John Keller. 
 
Treasurer report: Read and Accepted. 
 
June minutes: Read and accepted 
 
Guest Speaker: None 
 
The raffle prize is a $100 gift certificate to Tower Hobbies. 
 
Fifteen people attended the July 9th work party and did a great job cleaning up the place.  
We may need another work party soon to complete the work; date to be announced. 

• It was recommended we have the grill set up for a little fun after the work party. 
• It was recommended that when the scotch broom is cut down, we leave the cut 

down part in place to act as a cushion for aircraft.  
 
We received a First Place award in the Fathom of Fun Parade.  Kudos to Bud!! 
 
Bruce Loughridge has pneumonia.  He's currently in Madigan.  Club wishes him a speedy 
recovery. 
 
The Port Townsend Aero Museum tour will be on Saturday, August 27th.  Meet in 
Silverdale at 1p.m. and we will carpool up; location to be announced.  
 
The Civil Air Patrol has not responded to our inquiries. 
 
Bringing power to the field was discussed.  



 
Loren asked why we have all of our contests on Saturday.  Brian responded that we're 
trying to make things easier for people to get there.  This is why Saturday.  However, 
we're open to suggestions.  Please make your suggestions to V.P. Brian or President Al. 
 
There was a discussion if it was okay for anyone to fly during a contest, even if they are 
not competing.  It's up to the Contest Director, but most of the time the Contest Director 
has no problem with it. 
 
A new hobby shop called Blue Sky Hobbies has opened in Bremerton at 603 4th Street.  
Their phone number is (360) 782-1176. 
 
Verlyn is married and leaving the club on December 31, his retirement date. 
 
Show and Tell: 
 

• Jim showed off his twin engine airplane. Neat looking plane with .25 size engines. 
• Verlyn showed off his glow plug holder. 
 

 Jim won the show and tell. 
 
Raffle: Carried over. 
 
Quarter Drawing: Larry Dunn won, but wasn't present. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:43 pm. 
 
Minutes approved August 9, 2011. 
 


